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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee: 

 

I believe drivers need fair pay because not only are we providing a service to people 

that may be under the influence after having a good time with their friends and family 

at a party or a bar, but we are providing transportation all hours of the day and night. 

We are here as a good listener when in need during a ride and we are here to help 

people get to and from their destination safely. Please pass Senate Bill 1166. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Shannon Hegemann 

Driver with Lyft and Uber  


